COUNCIL OF THE WHOLE MINUTES

Topic: Council Committees
January 22, 2024

Council President Thad Eikenbary called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and noted the topic
was council committees.

Ringwald, Kallas, Bowers, Agler, Dettrow, Moore and Marshall were present.
The Law Director reminded that every elected official has to take the Sunshine Law Training.

Discussion was held regarding what needs to be done by committee members not to violate the
Sunshine Law and when a public meeting is needed.

It was also discussed possible options regarding city council committees, with three options

presented: keep the seven three-member committees as is, disband the committees or expand the
committees to five members each.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:27 p.m.

Clerk of Council Council President
Lisa K. Hartsock Thad R. Eikenbary

February 12, 2024
DATE




